CaNYON CountY COMMISSIONERS

Leslie Van Beek Brad Holton Zach Brooks
District I District IT District II1

1115 Albany < Caldwell, Idaho 83605 < Telephone: (208) 454-7507 <+  Fax: (208) 454-7336

August 3, 2023

Dave Stauffer Alan Uhlorn
ACM Beniton Construction
5010 West Cassia Street 389 SW 5" Avenue
Boise, Idaho 83705 Meridian, Idaho 83642
dstauffer@buildwithacm.com

Brett Myron
Nathan Nethers PETRA General Contractors
Engineered Structures, Inc. 1097 N. Rosario Street, Ste. 200
3330 East Louise Drive Meridian, Idaho 83642
Meridian, Idaho 83642 gsalas@petrainc.net

NathanNethers@esiconstruction.com

Neal H. Russell

The Russell Corporation
1940 S. Bonito Way, Ste. 150
Meridian, Idaho 83642
neal@russcorp.com

Re: CM/GC Elections Building Construction Project RFQ

Dear Proposers:

On behalf of Canyon County and Project Director Rick Britton, we write to express the
County’s sincere appreciation for your submission of statements of qualification for the CM/GC
Elections Building Construction Project and to provide additional information. The County’s
six-person evaluation committee, consisting of Canyon County Clerk, Chris Yamamoto;
Elections Supervisor, Haley Hicks; Elections Specialist, Brandi Long; Chief Operation Officer,
Greg Rast; Assistant Director of Facilities, Carl Dille; and Facilities Director, Rick Britton, has

ranked the proposers’ qualifications for this particular project according to Section V of the
RFQ.

The Canyon County Board of County Commissioners issue notice of ranking pursuant to
Idaho Code section 67-2320 for this project as follows:
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1) Beniton Construction;
2) ESI;

3) PETRA;

4) ACM; and

5) The Russel Corporation

The compiled scoresheets will be made available upon request. Additional details as
articulated in the meeting today are available on the audio of today’s meeting which is available
at: agenda.canyoncounty.id.gov.

The County will formally issue a Notice of Intent to Award Contract on August 15, 2023
at 9:30 a.m. Objections to the final rankings, which must be in writing with a specifically
identified basis in law to be considered, are due by 5:00p.m. on Thursday, August 10, 2023.

Again, thank you for very much for your thoughtful participation in this Project. We hope
you will continue to review and participate in future County projects.

Sincerely,

ARK:jc
cc: Canyon County Prosecutor, Legal
Rick Britton, Project Director



